
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE VILLAGE COUNCIL OF THE RESORT VILLAGE OF 

TOBIN LAKE HELD MONDAY, JUNE 1ST, 2020 AT THE SHOREBIRD INN BANQUET 

ROOM IN TOBIN LAKE.  

 

 

Present: Mayor Robert Taylor, Councillors Bruce Richardson, Darwyn Worsley, Darren Opp, 

Terry Youzwa and Clerk Chelsey Parkinson. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

A quorum being present, Mayor Robert Taylor called the meeting to order at 9:58 a.m. 

 

BUSINESS 

 

Letter to Ministry of Highways 

 

121/2020 Youzwa:   That we send this letter on behalf of Council asking the Ministry of 

    Highways to consider our request of an entry kiosk to facilitate the  

    selling of Facility Passes.  

          Carried. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

122/2020 Youzwa: That this meeting be adjourned. (10:44 a.m.) 

         Carried. 

 

 

 

_____________________________     _____________________________ 

Mayor       Clerk 

 


